
 

 

September 16, 2021 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Selection of “Standard Market” for New Market Segment 
 

Arealink Co., Ltd., at a meeting of its Board of Directors held today, decided to select “Standard 

Market” as its new market segment when the Tokyo Stock Exchange transitions to new segments on 

April 4, 2022. Details are as follows.  

 

***** 

 

Arealink received the “Results of the Initial Assessment of Compliance with Listing Maintenance 

Criteria for the New Market Segments” from Tokyo Stock Exchange Inc. (TSE) on July 9, 2021, 

confirming that the Company meets the criteria for listing on the Standard Market. 

 

Based on this result, at a meeting of the Board of Directors held today, the Company resolved to select 

“Standard Market” and file an application for this selection with the TSE. 

 

Going forward, the Company will execute the procedures for applying for listing on the Standard 

Market, in accordance with the schedule prescribed by the TSE. 
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